
Year 1 Phonics Meeting 
The Year 1 phonics meeting took place on Thursday 23rd January. This was 
to talk about supporting your children at home with their spellings and 
reading. It also informed all parents about the screening checks taking place 
in June. 

Safer Internet Day 
As a school on Tuesday 11th February we looked at how to keep ourselves 
safe when using technology at home and school. All year groups discussed 
and produced work in their classes on the responsibility of safety when 
online. This is a global event about how we can ensure access to a safe and 
positive online environment.  

Banana Club    
Salford Youth Alliance are working with groups of pupils from Key Stage 2 to 
become play leaders in school. This is to teach our children how to lead 
games with their peers and grow in confidence. 
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Dinner Money 
Dinner money is 
£10.50 per week, 
payable in advance.  
This can be paid via 
Parent Pay or handed 
into the office or class 
teacher in an envelope, 
marked clearly with 
your child’s name. 

Share 
Share will begin for the 
Nursery when we 
return to school. Date 
to be confirmed by Mrs 
Birch.  

Breakfast Club 
If you are attending 
breakfast club can we 
please ask that you pay 
in advance. £5.00 for 
your child per week.  

SCHOOL BOOK FAIR 
Our annual school 

book fair will take place 
in the school hall from 

Monday 2nd March 
until Friday 6th March 
3.30pm till 4.30pm.

WORLD BOOK DAY 
On Thursday 5th March 
it is World Book Day.To 

celebrate pupils can 
pay £1.00 and come 

dressed as their 
favourite book 

character. 

VALENTINE’S BISCUITS  
On Wednesday 12th 

February we had a 
valentines biscuit sale. 

Thanks to Tracey for 
baking them and to our 

school council who 
helped decorate the 

biscuits.  



Attendance and Punctuality  
Being late for school reduces learning 
time. 

At St.Paul’s Peel we aim to have outstanding 
attendance and are constantly trying to improve 
standards. School Starts at 8.55am and 
registration starts at 9am. To avoid receiving a late 
mark please ensure you arrive on time. Thank you for your support in our efforts to raise our 
attendance. 

Uniform 
A reminder about appropriate school uniform. 

‣ Maroon Jumper/Cardigan (preferably with school logo) Black/Grey trousers or skirt  Blue Polo Shirt     
ALL children must wear black shoes 

P.E Uniform. 

• White polo/Plain white t.shirt   Black/Navy P.E shorts    Black Pumps  

Year 2 SATs Meeting 
The Year 2 SATs meeting took place on the 16th January. This was to talk to parents about the 
upcoming tests in May and how to help their child achieve age related expectations. 

Mental Health Day 
As a school we are on our way to gaining our emotionally friendly status. To support this upcoming 
achievement every child was given a sticker by their class teacher. Throughout the day the children 
were able to pass their stickers on to each other. This was 
to show kindness, gratitude and friendship towards one 
another.  
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SCHOOL HOLIDAYS  
We have now come to the end of another half term. Miss Barker, all 
the staff, governors would like to wish you a wonderful break and 
look forward to seeing you all back at school. 

School closes on Friday 14th February 3.30pm and reopens on 
Monday 24th February 8.55am.


